
Notice for Students of JAU, Junagadh 

Dear Students, 

Hope you all are fine and in good health at your home 

Looking to the current situation of COVID-19, by earlier 
circular dt. 16.03.2020, all Colleges/Polytechnics of JAU are closed 
and teaching activities are suspended till March 29, 2020. Now 
according to fresh notification issued by GoI and in that context 
circular issued by GAD, GoG, Gandhinagar, dt. 25.03.2020, all the 
Colleges/Polytechnics of JAU, Junagadh will remain close and 
teaching activities are suspended till dt. 14.04.2020. 

You are advised to stay at home, keep all precautions and 
sanitary measures. Please continue your study through e-learning by 
internet and visit website www.jau.in  frequently to keep updated for 
any further instructions from the university. 

rar 

Date: 26.03.2020 
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